
学習者用 

英語 

 

Let’s Study Japanese Together! 
    

YIC Japanese classes are for beginner to intermediate level students who are willing to learn 

and communicate in Japanese. 
 

System & Rules 

① (Eligibility) 

You must have a visa of more than a year to study at YIC. 

Please make sure that you have more than 6 months left on your visa at the time of 

registration. 

② (Eligibility) 

Those who have passed the Japanese Language Proficiency Test (JLPT) N1 (or Level 1) 

are NOT eligible to study at YIC.  

③  You can study 3 times a month (up to 36 times a year) for 1 hour to 1 hour and 30 

minutes.  

⑥ Money to study is free. 

⑦ The teachers at YIC are not professional Japanese language teachers. They’re volunteers. 

They’ll assist you in your Japanese studies. 

⑧ You can study anything you want at YIC. Talk to your teacher, and he/she will try to suit 

your needs. 

⑨ Feel free to use the textbooks and materials placed in the YIC office. 

You can also use the copy machine. 10 yen for monochrome copies, and 20 yen for color  

copies. 

⑩ Discuss and decide the next lesson with your teacher. 

It is the student’s responsibility to inform the teacher and the YIC staff of the next lesson. 

You will need to contact your teacher by yourself. Thus, you will exchange contact 

information with your teacher on the first day of class. 

⑪ Don’t be absent without informing your teacher and YIC. 

You must inform your teacher and the YIC staff at least one day in advance of your 

scheduled class, if you will be cancelling your class.  

You can't study at YIC if you take a rest twice without contacting. 

⑫ Contact your teacher and YIC immediately if you are going to be late, or need to change 

your scheduled lesson. 

⑬ Feel free to talk to the YIC staff if you have any questions or problems. 

Please refrain from consulting your teacher about matters other than your Japanese 

studies. 


